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On April 11, 2007, the Staff of the Commission filed a motion requesting that the 

Commission direct Laclede Gas Company to submit certain information to Staff which 

Laclede had agreed to provide as part of the stipulation in this case.  Laclede responded on 

April 23, 2007, indicating that it had supplemented the information it previously provided to 

Staff and the Public Counsel, and would continue to work with Staff and other parties to 

ensure that their information requirements were met. 

Staff responded on May 16, 2007.  Staff stated that it expects to be able to work 

with Laclede to obtain additional information or answers concerning the information, and 

recommends that the case may be closed. 

No further Commission action remains to be taken, and this case is now closed. 
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Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 29th day of May, 2007. 
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